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Below are some notable meetings and projects 

- Board of Governors – Retreat 
- Navitas / Pathways Meetings 
- Swipe out Hunger 
- Faculty Councils – A&S, Education, General Faculties Council 
- EC Team Bonding  
- Food Bank projects and planning 
- Student Fee Review Committee 
- Supporting and Assessing Events Group 
- November General Assembly meeting. 

Board of Governors 
I attended a day-long Board Retreat. During the day we heard from Navitas executives as well 
as the Minister for Advanced Education. We also had several discussion periods to talk through 
the budgetary concerns. 
 
Student Fee Review Committee 
The Students’ Union representatives attended the SFRC and voted in favor of one new fee. We 
discussed several other fees that were an item for information. 
 
LRC Meeting 
We met as a committee for the first time and had some great discussions around potential 
policy changes. 
 
Navitas / Pathways Meetings 
I attended Navitas presentations during A&S Council, Education Faculty Council, GFC, and the 
Board of Governors retreat. I continued to ask questions and learn more about their proposal. 
 
CAUS Counterparts 
I attended the CAUS counterparts conference and talked more with the various OpFi’s 
throughout Alberta. It was a great conference and I really enjoyed speaking with my 
counterparts.  
 
Food Bank- Projects & Planning 
I attended several Swipe out Hunger meetings with PACT executives. They are planning some 
initiatives for the spring semester and we are working to collaborate.  
 
Given the nature of the role, many meetings may not be highlighted. If you have any questions 
about my report, please feel empowered to reach out at su.finance@uleth.ca  
 
Sincerely, 

November 2020 Report 
Monthly Contribution Hours: 140 

Total Contribution Hours: 1020 

Ethan Pullan 
Vice-President Operations & Finance 
403-329-2292 
su.finance@uleth.ca 

mailto:su.finance@uleth.ca


 
 

Office of the Vice-President Operations & Finance 

SU180G - 4401 UNIVERSITY DRIVE 
LETHBRIDGE, ALBERTA 
T1K 3M4 

         www.ulsu.ca                                             PHONE: (403) 329-2292 
FAX: (403) 329-2224 
su.finance@uleth.ca 

 

 

Ethan Pullan |(he/him/his) 
Vice-President Operations & Finance 
P. 403-329-2292 
su.finance@uleth.ca 


